About our Training Officers

CCUA President, Fred Leacock and Certification Chairperson, Peter Monfort, are extremely pleased with the new addition of Education Committee member, Farouk Ali, who brings vast knowledge of Cricket Laws to our Association. He also has a unique style of instruction, for old and new umpires alike, from his native land of Trinidad, where he has umpired for many years.

CCUA is encouraging existing and potential Umpires in the GTA to join us every Wednesday and Saturday at the Cricket Laws Seminar. For more information, please contact Azad Khan, CCUA Secretary at the following phone numbers: 647.281.1951 or 416.287.0016. Please click the Seminar page for more info.
